
NOTICE OF RESUMPTION OF OPERATIONS 
KUAN-LP 

 
KUAN-LP resumed full power operations on August 4, 2015.  Due to limitations in the LMS 
system, the licensee, NRJ TV LA License Co, LLC, was not able to indicate this date on the face 
of this application. 
 
KUAN-LP had been silent since July 6, 2015 due to a failure of its power supply. 


